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I think wherever 08* numbers are listed there should be a landline number listed as well so 
that people can make a choice. 
 
As an example my local doctor’s surgery has a 0844 number that I pay 4p per minute to 
call.  Firstly it is ridiculous as all of the patients live in a local call area and so there is no 
benefit to the patient and secondly I pay a fixed amount per month to have all my calls 
starting 01 and 02 free. 
 
I think it is very poor quality service and morally reprehensible that companies make 
money from certain of these calls when they are after or already have you as a customer. 
 
Thank you. 
 
David Crosweller (It is fine to print my name but no other details. 


